
 

Health and Safety Update 2024 

 

Open letter to Multiple District 202 Lions Clubs 

Dear Friends 

From time-to-time areas of our organisation need a tune-up, the area of Health 

and Safety for Lions NZ has undergone some work in the background this has 

seen a policy re-write and development of new tools to encourage us all to do 

safety. The safety of members is an act of service. 

The 1st October will be the first obvious sign with the taking down of the old 

forms from the Lions NZ website. From their the new tools will be put up and 

supported. 

I understand that parts of this change may be either confronting or confusing, 

please make contact with me and I personally will walk you through the journey. 

 

Graeme Dewhurst 

MD202 Health and Safety Coordinator  

027 332 3507  202.safety@lionsclubs.org.nz  
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